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September 15, 2021
Leonard Peltier
Dear Mr. President,

I have learned from the global human rights organization Amnesty International, that 
Leonard Peltier,
a member of the Anishinabe Lakota, has been serving two life sentences for nearly five decades for the murder of two FBI agents in June 1975. Amnesty International has studied the case intensively over many years and continues to believe that the judicial process that led to his conviction may not have met international fair trial standards and was influenced by political factors.
In the more than 40 years that the indigenous activist has spent in prison, he has always maintained his innocence. He has chronic health problems, and his health is steadily deteriorating. His last application for parole was rejected by the U.S. Parole Board in 2009. Amnesty estimates that he will not be eligible for parole again until 2024. Since all available legal means have been exhausted and Leonard Peltier has now spent more than 40 years in prison, I believe that the U.S. authorities should order his release on humanitarian grounds.
I therefore respectfully request that you pardon Leonard Peltier and order his release on humanitarian grounds.

Sincerely,
cc: Embassy of the United States of America, Ms. Robin Suzanne Quinville, 

Envoy-Counselor and Permanent Representative, Clayallee 170, 14195 Berlin
